
 
 

 

New Product Development 
From Construction/Demolition Debris 

 
 

Want to develop a new end market for a material coming into your 
recycling facility? The CDRA End Markets Development has created a 
guidelines document that covers all the aspects needed for that process. 
Each material is different and will have specific nuances to deal with. But 
the CDRA is providing a general overview of what needs to be considered 
with this paper, “New Product Development From Construction/Demolition 
Debris.” 

 
 
 

Thanks to the CDRA End Markets Development Committee for the creation and execution of 
the document. For more specific questions, or how to access the full document, please 
contact the CDRA at info@cdrecycling.org; 866-758-4721 
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